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Please give positive consideration to insuring the continued operation of the Sebastopol
Senior Center!  I believe that this facility and its multiple programs are essential to a healthy
and responsible community  where the needs of many different groups are served.  Senior
citizens like me (I am 94) are encouraged to stay active and positive; we may even make an
occasional contribution to city affairs!
Joan Kurtz
 




